



Actions & Impact The Sustainable CT Newsletter





Community Match Fund Surpasses \$2M Invested

Our <u>Community Match Fund</u>, a statewide program that supports municipal initiatives to protect the environment and improve the quality of life for Connecticut residents, has surpassed the \$2 million mark in investment in local projects. <u>Press release...</u>



Winstead Joins SCT

A hearty welcome to the newest member of the Sustainable CT family.

MORE...



We Few, We Happy Few

Vernon Match Fund partner brings Henry V to the stage August 7 and 8. MORE...



SCT Board Member Honored

Dave Smith has been recognized for making career opportunities available to Hartford students. Congrats, Dave! MORE...



Now Hiring: Community Organizer and Partnership Manager

We're looking for someone to serve as a connector, community organizer, and partnership builder with opportunities to integrate sustainability and social justice in Sustainable CT's work. Do you have experience in community engagement, supporting grass-roots efforts and fundraising, and building partnerships with local organizations? We want to hear from you! Send your resume to jobs@ sustainablect.org by 8:00 a.m. EDT on Monday, August 23, 2021.

> FULL JOB DESCRIPTION...



Next SCT Coffee Hour: September 17

The Coffee Hour is on hiatus for August, but it will return tanned, rested, and with a full cup o' joe on September 17 at 10 a.m. to ask, "How Can We Help You Communicate Your Success?" A topic worthy of communication! REGISTER...

Fall Certification



Thank you for your ongoing work on your applications for municipal certification! Details on the fall submission process are **HERE**.

Due August 24th!



860.465.0254

info@sustainablect.org

sustainablect.org

CONNECT WITH US



